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Are you: 
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Comment 
We should be free to choose whether or not to wear a mask. Many are still wearing a mask even after the mandate has ended. 
Vaccines are available and new therapeutics to treat COVID are also more readily available now. The masks that the average person 
is wearing may block a small (less than 10%) amount of particles; which is pretty much pointless. As individuals, we should decide 
what to do based on our own health risk and the information available. We do not need to be “mandated” to do anything. This last 
mask mandate was an overstep of authority and will be remembered when it is time for re-election.  
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